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Fiducian Financial Services, a leading provider of financial advice and wealth management services, is pleased 
to announce the addition of two new franchises to their growing network. Gurbinder Gill, Burwood VIC, and 
Paul Blackadder, Coolalinga NT, have recently joined the Fiducian team as franchisees. 
  
With a commitment to providing expert financial advice and personalised service to their clients, Fiducian 
Financial Services continues to expand their network of professional advisers. The addition of Gurbinder and 
Paul further strengthens the company's presence in both metropolitan and regional areas, offering clients 
access to a wide range of financial solutions tailored to their individual needs. 
  
"We are thrilled to welcome Gurbinder Gill and Paul Blackadder to our team of experienced financial advisors," 
said Robby Southall, Executive Chairman of Fiducian Financial Services. "Their expertise and dedication to 
helping clients achieve their financial goals make them valuable additions to our network. We look forward to 
working together to provide exceptional service and support to our clients." 
  
  
For more information about Fiducian Financial Services and their network of financial advice businesses, visit 
their website at www.fiducian.com.au. 
  
 
Regards, 
Fiducian Financial Services 
 

http://www.fiducian.com.au/

